
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Martin Buckley <   
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:19 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: EN010110: Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility 
 
[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I am writing to object to this application on the following grounds: 
 
There is no rail link to Wisbech so all materials for burning will have to come by road.  The road 
infrastructure around Wisbech is already congested (especially during the summer months with 
visitors accessing the North Norfolk coast) and there are no dual carriageways.  The additional lorry 
movements will severely increase the congestion resulting in longer delays and increased pollution. 
 
There is no proposal for carbon capture from the output this incinerator. 
 
The proposed site is close to an eye clinic and several schools with the risk of a reduction of air 
quality likely to affect young children. 
 
The site in on a flood plain with no provision made to cope with the severe additional rainfall likely 
due to climate change. 
 
Surrounding agriculture and many fruit farms are likely to be negatively impacted by this 
development. 
 
There is already an incinerator in Boston which obviates the need for another one in the local area. 
 
This incinerator will have a negative effect on this country's plans for Net Zero. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Martin Buckley 
 
 




